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June 24th, 2022 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
This is to inform you of BNSF’s plan for a road closure Washington Way 
Crossing DOT #974352V July 5th, 2022 at LS 613 MP 5.37672 in 
Longview, WA. BNSF will be closing Washington Way Railroad Crossing 
for crossing renewal. BNSF will be placing signage on the entrance of Gate 
10 to Nippon as it will be closed. 
Washington Way crossing will be closed starting July 5th at 1000 and opened 
back to the public and road traffic July 8th at 0600.   
 
If you have questions about the regulatory process, you may need to contact 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission at: WUTC, 621 
Woodland Square Loop SE, Lacey, WA 98503, or P.O. Box 47250, 
Olympia, WA. 98504-7250; 1-800-562-6150 (toll-free). Also, you may 
contact the Federal Railroad Administration at 1-800-724-5998 (toll-free).  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jarrell Williams at 360-989-6906. 
 

Road Crossing DOT Number Closure Dates 
Washington Way 974352V  07/05/2022 - 07/08/2022 
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